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May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Induction Programme
September 2024

As part of our induction programme for children starting in Reception, we have split the cohort into
two groups; Group 1 and Group 2. Your child will be in Group 2. Please find below a table which
outlines the sessions that your child will be attending for the first three weeks in September.

Week Beginning Morning Session
8.50am – 12pm

Afternoon Session
1pm – 3.15pm

Mon, 2nd Sept Group 1 Group 2
Mon, 9th Sept Group 2 Group 1
Mon, 16th Sept Children in full-time

Please note that Monday 2nd September 2024 is an INSET day.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate in contacting the school.

Yours sincerely,

Gareth Griffith
Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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